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September 14, 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Community Organization, 

 

 

The City of South Bay invites you to participate in the our “Bayfest Cultural Arts 

Festival” on October 22, 2022 at Tanner Park in the City of South Bay. Please see and help 

us distribute the attached flyer to the respective citizens of the Glades region.  

 

In an effort to make this event a great success, we are asking your organization to dedicate 

to the community and join us by become a vendor. This will be a wonderful opportunity 

for the residents to learn about the valuable resources available in the Glades as we hoping 

to draw residents of all ages.  

 

Set up time is from 9am to 10am. A table with two chairs will be provided. A tent will 

NOT be provided. If you bring your own tent, please make sure it is properly secured by 

using weights.  

 

Please RSVP to Vicky Del Bosquez, at delbosquezv@southbaycity.com with the name and 

email of the organization attending along with contact number no later than September 30th, 

2022 as we cannot promise a table and two chairs after the date.  

 

 

 

Thanking you, in advance for your continuous support the Glades. 

 

 

 

Vicky Del Bosquez  

http://www.southbaycity.com/
mailto:delbosquezv@southbaycity.com

